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Support for scientific and educational institutions of the
Ministry of Agriculture and Tajikistan Academy of Agricultural
Sciences within the project framework

Over  the  years  of  independence,  with  the  support  of  the
Government of the Republic of Tajikistan, various sectors of
the country have gradually developed and achieved significant
success.

The  State  Institution  “Agriculture  Entrepreneurship
Development”  within  the  framework  of  the  “Strengthening
Resilience of the Agriculture Sector” project constantly takes
the  necessary  measures  to  improve  the  efficiency  of
specialists  in  this  area.

Last  week,  within  the  framework  of  this  project,  the
institution  purchased  and  transferred  a  set  of  modern
furniture  for  the  assembly  hall  of  the  Tajik  Agrarian
University named after Sh. Shohtemur, as well as more than 30
units of modern office equipment, such as printers, desktop
computers, laptops, tablets, photographic equipment and others
in various quantities to the Academy of Agricultural Sciences
of Tajikistan and the State Institution “Plant Protection and
Chemicalization of Agriculture”, which have been necessary for
specialists in the field for many years.

New and modern equipment is of high quality, and specialists
can troubleshoot during operation, increase the efficiency of
their work and achieve good results.



 


